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August 6, 2014 

Product Advisory #1448 EPM-NET-100  

This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being 
discontinued. Our records indicate that your company has purchased this product in the 
past.  

Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact this change may have on you in 
regards to your currently owned product or future purchases from VersaLogic. 

Affected Products 

Product Change Migration Options 

EPM-NET-100 Product end of life VL-EPM-E2A 

Background 

VersaLogic is discontinuing the EPM-NET-100 Ethernet Expansion Module. Key components 
used on this board have been discontinued by their manufacturers. There are no second 
sources or alternate parts for these components.  

Customer Impact 

The recommended migration path is to the VL-EPM-E2A Ethernet Module. The VL-EPM-
E2A was designed to replace the EPM-NET-100. Migration will require that operating system 
drivers be updated.  

Product Transition Period 

Due to the exhaustion of a critical component, no product transition period is being offered. 
Migration is the recommended option. 

Additional Information 

Please contact Sales@VersaLogic.com or call (503) 747-2261 for assistance with this 
migration. 
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